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Taplin offers new ways to think about the design of the World Wide Web and
specifically the way we live with the firms that dominate it.
Your Post Has Been Removed Frederik Stjernfelt 2019-01-01 This open access
monograph argues established democratic norms for freedom of expression should be
implemented on the internet. Moderating policies of tech companies as Facebook,
Twitter and Google have resulted in posts being removed on an industrial scale.
While this moderation is often encouraged by governments - on the pretext that
terrorism, bullying, pornography, "hate speech" and "fake news" will slowly
disappear from the internet - it enables tech companies to censure our society. It
is the social media companies who define what is blacklisted in their community
standards. And given the dominance of social media in our information society, we
run the risk of outsourcing the definition of our principles for discussion in the
public domain to private companies. Instead of leaving it to social media
companies only to take action, the authors argue democratic institutions should
take an active role in moderating criminal content on the internet. To make this
possible, tech companies should be analyzed whether they are approaching a
monopoly. Antitrust legislation should be applied to bring those monopolies within
democratic governmental oversight. Despite being in different stages in their
lives, Anne Mette is in the startup phase of her research career, while Frederik
is one of the most prolific philosophers in Denmark, the authors found each other
in their concern about Free Speech on the internet. The book was originally
published in Danish as Dit opslag er blevet fjernet - techgiganter &
ytringsfrihed. Praise for 'Your Post has been Removed' "From my perspective both
as a politician and as private book collector, this is the most important nonfiction book of the 21st Century. It should be disseminated to all European
citizens. The learnings of this book and the use we make of them today are crucial
for every man, woman and child on earth. Now and in the future." Jens Rohde,
member of the European Parliament for the Alliance of Liberals and Democrats for
Europe "This timely book compellingly presents an impressive array of information
and analysis about the urgent threats the tech giants pose to the robust freedom
of speech and access to information that are essential for individual liberty and
democratic self-government. It constructively explores potential strategies for
restoring individual control over information flows to and about us. Policymakers
worldwide should take heed!" Nadine Strossen, Professor, New York Law School.
Author, HATE: Why We Should Resist It with Free Speech, Not Censorship.

Rich Dad's Guide to Investing Robert T. Kiyosaki 2001-01-15 Rich Dad's Guide to
Investing is a guide to understanding the real earning power of money by learning
some of the investing secrets of the wealthy.
Move Fast and Break Things Jonathan Taplin 2017-04-18 *The book that started the
Techlash* A stinging polemic that traces the destructive monopolization of the
Internet by Google, Facebook and Amazon, and that proposes a new future for
musicians, journalists, authors and filmmakers in the digital age. Featured in New
York Times' Paperback Row A New York Times Book Review Editors' ChoiceAn Amazon
Best Business & Leadership Book of 2017 Longlisted for Financial Times/McKinsey
Business Book of the Year 2017A strategy+business Best Business Book of 2017 Move
Fast and Break Things is the riveting account of a small group of libertarian
entrepreneurs who in the 1990s began to hijack the original decentralized vision
of the Internet, in the process creating three monopoly firms--Facebook, Amazon,
and Google--that now determine the future of the music, film, television,
publishing and news industries. Jonathan Taplin offers a succinct and powerful
history of how online life began to be shaped around the values of the men who
founded these companies, including Peter Thiel and Larry Page: overlooking piracy
of books, music, and film while hiding behind opaque business practices and
subordinating the privacy of individual users in order to create the surveillancemarketing monoculture in which we now live. The enormous profits that have come
with this concentration of power tell their own story. Since 2001, newspaper and
music revenues have fallen by 70 percent; book publishing, film, and television
profits have also fallen dramatically. Revenues at Google in this same period grew
from $400 million to $74.5 billion. Today, Google's YouTube controls 60 percent of
all streaming-audio business but pay for only 11 percent of the total streamingaudio revenues artists receive. More creative content is being consumed than ever
before, but less revenue is flowing to the creators and owners of that content.
The stakes here go far beyond the livelihood of any one musician or journalist. As
Taplin observes, the fact that more and more Americans receive their news, as well
as music and other forms of entertainment, from a small group of companies poses a
real threat to democracy. Move Fast and Break Things offers a vital, forwardthinking prescription for how artists can reclaim their audiences using knowledge
of the past and a determination to work together. Using his own half-century
career as a music and film producer and early pioneer of streaming video online,
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A Closer Look at the Life of Mark Zuckerberg J.D. Rockefeller 2016-06-15 According
to Mark Zuckerberg, success begins with an impossible dream. The Facebook that you
are enjoying today is a product of his iron willpower and never-give-up attitude.
If you want to know how to achieve a dramatic success transformation in life, this
book will not only discuss the biography of Mark Zuckerberg, but it will also
reveal his rules for success.
The Millionaire Fastlane MJ DeMarco 2011-01-04 10TH ANNIVERSARY EDITION Is the
financial plan of mediocrity -- a dream-stealing, soul-sucking dogma known as "The
Slowlane" your plan for creating wealth? You know how it goes; it sounds a lil
something like this: "Go to school, get a good job, save 10% of your paycheck, buy
a used car, cancel the movie channels, quit drinking expensive Starbucks mocha
lattes, save and penny-pinch your life away, trust your life-savings to the stock
market, and one day, when you are oh, say, 65 years old, you can retire rich." The
mainstream financial gurus have sold you blindly down the river to a great
financial gamble: You've been hoodwinked to believe that wealth can be created by
recklessly trusting in the uncontrollable and unpredictable markets: the housing
market, the stock market, and the job market. This impotent financial gamble
dubiously promises wealth in a wheelchair -- sacrifice your adult life for a
financial plan that reaps dividends in the twilight of life. Accept the Slowlane
as your blueprint for wealth and your financial future will blow carelessly
asunder on a sailboat of HOPE: HOPE you can find a job and keep it, HOPE the stock
market doesn't tank, HOPE the economy rebounds, HOPE, HOPE, and HOPE. Do you
really want HOPE to be the centerpiece for your family's financial plan? Drive the
Slowlane road and you will find your life deteriorate into a miserable exhibition
about what you cannot do, versus what you can. For those who don't want a lifetime
subscription to "settle-for-less" and a slight chance of elderly riches, there is
an alternative; an expressway to extraordinary wealth that can burn a trail to
financial independence faster than any road out there. Why jobs, 401(k)s, mutual
funds, and 40-years of mindless frugality will never make you rich young. Why most
entrepreneurs fail and how to immediately put the odds in your favor. The real law
of wealth: Leverage this and wealth has no choice but to be magnetized to you. The
leading cause of poorness: Change this and you change everything. How the rich
really get rich - and no, it has nothing to do with a paycheck or a 401K match.
Why the guru's grand deity - compound interest - is an impotent wealth
accelerator. Why the guru myth of "do what you love" will most likely keep you
poor, not rich. And 250+ more poverty busting distinctions... Demand the Fastlane,
an alternative road-to-wealth; one that actually ignites dreams and creates
millionaires young, not old. Change lanes and find your explosive wealth
accelerator. Hit the Fastlane, crack the code to wealth, and find out how to live
rich for a lifetime.
The Universal Machine Ian Watson 2012-05-17 The computer unlike other inventions
is universal; you can use a computer for many tasks: writing, composing music,
designing buildings, creating movies, inhabiting virtual worlds, communicating...
This popular science history isn't just about technology but introduces the
pioneers: Babbage, Turing, Apple's Wozniak and Jobs, Bill Gates, Tim Berners-Lee,
Mark Zuckerberg. This story is about people and the changes computers have caused.
In the future ubiquitous computing, AI, quantum and molecular computing could even
make us immortal. The computer has been a radical invention. In less than a single
human life computers are transforming economies and societies like no human
invention before.
Facebook Nation Newton Lee 2014-10-16 Facebook’s psychological experiments and
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Edward Snowden’s NSA leaks epitomize a world of increasing information awareness
in the social media ecosystem. With over a billion monthly active users, Facebook
as a nation is overtaking China as the largest country in the world. President
Barack Obama, in his 2011 State of the Union Address, called America “the nation
of Edison and the Wright brothers” and “of Google and Facebook.” U.S. Chief
Information Officer Steven VanRoekel opines that America has become a “Facebook
nation” that demands increased transparency and interactivity from the federal
government. Ubiquitous social networks such as Facebook, Google+, Twitter, and
YouTube are creating the technologies, infrastructures, and big data necessary for
Total Information Awareness – a controversial surveillance program proposed by
DARPA after the 9/11 attacks. NSA’s secret PRISM program has reinvigorated
WikiLeaks founder Julian Assange’s accusation that “Facebook is the most appalling
spying machine that has ever been invented.” Facebook CEO Mark Zuckerberg once
said, “We exist at the intersection of technology and social issues.” This book
offers discourse and practical advice on the privacy issue in the age of big data,
business intelligence in social media, e-government and e-activism, as well as
personal total information awareness. This expanded edition also includes insights
from Wikipedian Emily Temple-Wood and Facebook ROI experts Dennis Yu and Alex
Houg.
Sapiens Yuval Noah Harari 2015-02-10 New York Times Bestseller A Summer Reading
Pick for President Barack Obama, Bill Gates, and Mark Zuckerberg From a renowned
historian comes a groundbreaking narrative of humanity’s creation and evolution—a
#1 international bestseller—that explores the ways in which biology and history
have defined us and enhanced our understanding of what it means to be “human.” One
hundred thousand years ago, at least six different species of humans inhabited
Earth. Yet today there is only one—homo sapiens. What happened to the others? And
what may happen to us? Most books about the history of humanity pursue either a
historical or a biological approach, but Dr. Yuval Noah Harari breaks the mold
with this highly original book that begins about 70,000 years ago with the
appearance of modern cognition. From examining the role evolving humans have
played in the global ecosystem to charting the rise of empires, Sapiens integrates
history and science to reconsider accepted narratives, connect past developments
with contemporary concerns, and examine specific events within the context of
larger ideas. Dr. Harari also compels us to look ahead, because over the last few
decades humans have begun to bend laws of natural selection that have governed
life for the past four billion years. We are acquiring the ability to design not
only the world around us, but also ourselves. Where is this leading us, and what
do we want to become? Featuring 27 photographs, 6 maps, and 25
illustrations/diagrams, this provocative and insightful work is sure to spark
debate and is essential reading for aficionados of Jared Diamond, James Gleick,
Matt Ridley, Robert Wright, and Sharon Moalem.
An Introduction to Ethics in Robotics and AI Christoph Bartneck 2020 This open
access book introduces the reader to the foundations of AI and ethics. It
discusses issues of trust, responsibility, liability, privacy and risk. It focuses
on the interaction between people and the AI systems and Robotics they use.
Designed to be accessible for a broad audience, reading this book does not require
prerequisite technical, legal or philosophical expertise. Throughout, the authors
use examples to illustrate the issues at hand and conclude the book with a
discussion on the application areas of AI and Robotics, in particular autonomous
vehicles, automatic weapon systems and biased algorithms. A list of questions and
further readings is also included for students willing to explore the topic
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further.
Bitcoin Billionaires Ben Mezrich 2019-05-21 From Ben Mezrich, the New York Times
bestselling author of The Accidental Billionaires and Bringing Down the House,
comes Bitcoin Billionaires--the fascinating story of brothers Tyler and Cameron
Winklevoss's big bet on crypto-currency and its dazzling pay-off. Ben Mezrich's
2009 bestseller The Accidental Billionaires is the definitive account of
Facebook's founding and the basis for the Academy Award–winning film The Social
Network. Two of the story's iconic characters are Harvard students Tyler and
Cameron Winklevoss: identical twins, Olympic rowers, and foils to Mark Zuckerberg.
Bitcoin Billionaires is the story of the brothers’ redemption and revenge in the
wake of their epic legal battle with Facebook. Planning to start careers as
venture capitalists, the brothers quickly discover that no one will take their
money after their fight with Zuckerberg. While nursing their wounds in Ibiza, they
accidentally run into an eccentric character who tells them about a brand-new
idea: cryptocurrency. Immersing themselves in what is then an obscure and
sometimes sinister world, they begin to realize “crypto” is, in their own words,
"either the next big thing or total bulls--t." There’s nothing left to do but make
a bet. From the Silk Road to the halls of the Securities and Exchange Commission,
Bitcoin Billionaires will take us on a wild and surprising ride while illuminating
a tantalizing economic future. On November 26, 2017, the Winklevoss brothers
became the first bitcoin billionaires. Here’s the story of how they got there—as
only Ben Mezrich could tell it.
Plan B David Kord Murray 2011-09-20 A former executive at Intuit argues that the
biggest mistake companies make is stubbornly sticking to a plan that is no longer
working and instead suggests that organizations create an "adaption plan" that can
be adjusted as the unexpected unfolds. By the author of Borrowing Brilliance.
The One Device Brian Merchant 2017-06-20 The secret history of the invention that
changed everything-and became the most profitable product in the world. NATIONAL
BESTSELLERShortlisted for the Financial Times Business Book of the Year Award One
of the Best Business Books of 2016 - CNBC, Bloomberg, 1-800-CEO-Read "The One
Device is a tour de force, with a fast-paced edge and heaps of analytical
insight." -Ashlee Vance, New York Times bestselling author of Elon Musk "A
stunning book. You will never look at your iPhone the same way again." -Dan Lyons,
New York Times bestselling author of Disrupted Odds are that as you read this, an
iPhone is within reach. But before Steve Jobs introduced us to "the one device,"
as he called it, a cell phone was merely what you used to make calls on the go.
How did the iPhone transform our world and turn Apple into the most valuable
company ever? Veteran technology journalist Brian Merchant reveals the inside
story you won't hear from Cupertino-based on his exclusive interviews with the
engineers, inventors, and developers who guided every stage of the iPhone's
creation. This deep dive takes you from inside One Infinite Loop to 19th century
France to WWII America, from the driest place on earth to a Kenyan pit of toxic ewaste, and even deep inside Shenzhen's notorious "suicide factories." It's a
firsthand look at how the cutting-edge tech that makes the world work-touch
screens, motion trackers, and even AI-made their way into our pockets. The One
Device is a roadmap for design and engineering genius, an anthropology of the
modern age, and an unprecedented view into one of the most secretive companies in
history. This is the untold account, ten years in the making, of the device that
changed everything.
The Lean Startup Eric Ries 2011 Outlines a revisionist approach to management
while arguing against common perceptions about the inevitability of startup
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failures, explaining the importance of providing genuinely needed products and
services as well as organizing a business that can adapt to continuous customer
feedback.
The Age of Surveillance Capitalism Shoshana Zuboff 2019-01-15 The challenges to
humanity posed by the digital future, the first detailed examination of the
unprecedented form of power called "surveillance capitalism," and the quest by
powerful corporations to predict and control our behavior. In this masterwork of
original thinking and research, Shoshana Zuboff provides startling insights into
the phenomenon that she has named surveillance capitalism. The stakes could not be
higher: a global architecture of behavior modification threatens human nature in
the twenty-first century just as industrial capitalism disfigured the natural
world in the twentieth. Zuboff vividly brings to life the consequences as
surveillance capitalism advances from Silicon Valley into every economic sector.
Vast wealth and power are accumulated in ominous new "behavioral futures markets,"
where predictions about our behavior are bought and sold, and the production of
goods and services is subordinated to a new "means of behavioral modification."
The threat has shifted from a totalitarian Big Brother state to a ubiquitous
digital architecture: a "Big Other" operating in the interests of surveillance
capital. Here is the crucible of an unprecedented form of power marked by extreme
concentrations of knowledge and free from democratic oversight. Zuboff's
comprehensive and moving analysis lays bare the threats to twenty-first century
society: a controlled "hive" of total connection that seduces with promises of
total certainty for maximum profit -- at the expense of democracy, freedom, and
our human future. With little resistance from law or society, surveillance
capitalism is on the verge of dominating the social order and shaping the digital
future -- if we let it.
Facebook Steven Levy 2020-02-25 One of the Best Technology Books of 2020—Financial
Times “Levy’s all-access Facebook reflects the reputational swan dive of its
subject. . . . The result is evenhanded and devastating.”—San Francisco Chronicle
“[Levy’s] evenhanded conclusions are still damning.”—Reason “[He] doesn’t shy from
asking the tough questions.”—The Washington Post “Reminds you the HBO show Silicon
Valley did not have to reach far for its satire.”—NPR.org The definitive history,
packed with untold stories, of one of America’s most controversial and powerful
companies: Facebook As a college sophomore, Mark Zuckerberg created a simple
website to serve as a campus social network. Today, Facebook is nearly
unrecognizable from its first, modest iteration. In light of recent controversies
surrounding election-influencing “fake news” accounts, the handling of its users’
personal data, and growing discontent with the actions of its founder and CEO—who
has enormous power over what the world sees and says—never has a company been more
central to the national conversation. Millions of words have been written about
Facebook, but no one has told the complete story, documenting its ascendancy and
missteps. There is no denying the power and omnipresence of Facebook in American
daily life, or the imperative of this book to document the unchecked power and
shocking techniques of the company, from growing at all costs to outmaneuvering
its biggest rivals to acquire WhatsApp and Instagram, to developing a platform so
addictive even some of its own are now beginning to realize its dangers. Based on
hundreds of interviews from inside and outside Facebook, Levy’s sweeping narrative
of incredible entrepreneurial success and failure digs deep into the whole story
of the company that has changed the world and reaped the consequences.
Fundamentals of Business (black and White) Stephen J. Skripak 2016-07-29 (Black &
White version) Fundamentals of Business was created for Virginia Tech's MGT 1104
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Foundations of Business through a collaboration between the Pamplin College of
Business and Virginia Tech Libraries. This book is freely available at:
http://hdl.handle.net/10919/70961 It is licensed with a Creative CommonsNonCommercial ShareAlike 3.0 license.
Likewar Peter Warren Singer 2018 Social media has been weaponized, as state
hackers and rogue terrorists have seized upon Twitter and Facebook to create chaos
and destruction. This urgent report is required reading, from defense experts P.W.
Singer and Emerson T. Brooking.
The War on Normal People Andrew Yang 2018-04-03 From 2020 Democratic presidential
candidate Andrew Yang, a captivating account of how "a skinny Asian kid from
upstate" became a successful entrepreneur, only to find a new mission: calling
attention to the urgent steps America must take, including Universal Basic Income,
to stabilize our economy amid rapid technological change and automation. The shift
toward automation is about to create a tsunami of unemployment. Not in the distant
future--now. One recent estimate predicts 45 million American workers will lose
their jobs within the next twelve years--jobs that won't be replaced. In a future
marked by restlessness and chronic unemployment, what will happen to American
society? In The War on Normal People, Andrew Yang paints a dire portrait of the
American economy. Rapidly advancing technologies like artificial intelligence,
robotics and automation software are making millions of Americans' livelihoods
irrelevant. The consequences of these trends are already being felt across our
communities in the form of political unrest, drug use, and other social ills. The
future looks dire-but is it unavoidable? In The War on Normal People, Yang
imagines a different future--one in which having a job is distinct from the
capacity to prosper and seek fulfillment. At this vision's core is Universal Basic
Income, the concept of providing all citizens with a guaranteed income-and one
that is rapidly gaining popularity among forward-thinking politicians and
economists. Yang proposes that UBI is an essential step toward a new, more durable
kind of economy, one he calls "human capitalism."
Elon Musk Wiroon Tanthapanichakoon 2015-08-22 WHY YOU SHOULD READ THIS BOOK
Everybody wants to know Mark Zuckerberg. Young people adore very inch of this
intelligent fellow. Girls would die for an hour with him (Sorry, Pricilla).
Everyone -- just everyone wants a piece of him. Well, after all, the world is
swarmed by1.5 billion Digital Natives and Immigrants who make use of Facebook, the
company he founded inside his cramped dorm-size room.Then here comes Elon Reeve
Musk climbing up the ladder of the most influential and successful people to date.
His name is already permanently imprinted on Forbes Magazine. Not only does he
juggle leading and running today's biggest companies (note: plural form), but this
guy is literally going for the moon--err, Mars, actually. Mr. Musk does not aim to
conquer the world with his brilliance, ingenuity, and enormous confidence in human
capabilities, but he is aiming to conquer the universe. To say that this man dares
to push the envelope of the human knowledge is an understatement. F�d�ration
A�ronautique Internationale, the sole governing body for the ultimate aerospace
records, has awarded Musk with FAI Gold Space Medal. This is the same awarded that
Astronaut Neil Armstrong. To know the reason behind this award, you simply have to
flip one chapter after the other. This book illustrates how Elon Musk is thriving
to satisfy everyone's futuristic fancies. This is not to hail him as the best man
who ever worked on the face of the earth, but to prove his authenticity as a
genius and as a man of vision. Table of ContentsWHY YOU SHOULD READ THIS BOOK 2THE
MAKING OF ELON MUSK: 7THE EARLY DAYS - CHILDHOOD, FAMILY, AND EDUCATION 7Elon the
Introvert 8Elon's Educational Background 10THE HEARTACHES OF THE YOUNG ELON
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10Elon's Pain Became a Family Affair 11Elon's Pain Inspired his Plot to Escape
12ELON MUSK AND HIS MATTERS OF THE HEART 13LIFE-CHANGING CAREER OF ELON MUSK: 16A
QUICK LOOK AT COOL TWISTS AND TURNS OF ELON MUSK'S CAREER 16SPACEX: THE BEGINNING,
THE ACCOMPLISHMENTS, THE GOALS 19SpaceX and its Milestones 21Contract with NASA:
The Flight of the Dragon 21Meet Falcon 9 and Falcon Heavy 22Falcon 9 22Falcon
Heavy 23Elon Musk's Goal: Achieve REUSABILITY for humanity 24SpaceX Funding
Sources 24TESLA MOTORS: 26TESLA NOW AT A GLANCE 26MANUFACTURING PLANTS 29TESLA
THEN: A STORY OF COLLECTIBLE CARDS, FRIENDSHIP, AND COLLISION BEFORE COLLABORATION
31Meeting Elon Musk for the First time 33Timing was Everything! 34Roadster's
Launch: Checkbook, Cocktails, and Characters 36Musk vs Eberhard: The Collision of
the Two Giants 37The Elon Musk Era Unfolds 38SOLARCITY: 40SOLARCITY IN A NUTSHELL
40What Makes SolarCity Different? 42The SolarStrong Project 43SolarCity and the
SMBs 43ELON'S FORMULA FOR CLEAN ENERGY: SOLAR CITY PLUS TESLA BATTERY 45SolarCity
and its Aim to Go Global 46HYPERLOOP: 48HYPERLOOP AND ITS 3 P's: PRINCIPLE,
PURPOSE, AND PREPARATION 48The Science Behind the Hyperloop 51The Hyperloop's
Alpha Paper 51The Latest on the Hyperloop Project 53Elon Musk: Break a Pod! 54THE
FUTURE OF ELON MUSK 56ELON MUSK: CULTIVATING HIS FUTURE ALONGSIDE A FUTURE FOR THE
HUMANITY 56On Battling with Climate Change 58On strengthening transport
sustainability 58On the continuous flourish of Artificial Intelligence 58The
Future of Mr. Musk is Our Future 59PERSONAL LIFE 61Philanthropy 62Marriages
63TECHNOLOGICAL CONTROVERSIES AND LAWSUITS 65Controversy on Subsidies
67Controversy on Self-Driving Cars 68Marketing of Electric Vehicles 70People's
Rating of Musk 72THE FACTORIES AND AWARDS 75Musk the Boss 78Awards and Recognition
81Tesla Rolls Out Better EV Batteries, 'Ludicrous Mode' 84Tesla Model S Digital
Weaknesses to Be Exposed By Hackers 87Tesla Motors' Home Battery Pack 89Elon Musk
just announced 'Ludicrous Mode' for the Tesla Model S 89SUMMARY AND CONCLUSION:
92UNIQUE PATH TO SUCCESS 9275 Inspirational Elon Musk's Quotes
Becoming Facebook Mike Hoefflinger 2017-04-06 You can’t create a $300 billion
company by accident in between classes. You may think you know the legendary story
behind the beginning of Facebook by wunderkind Harvard student Mark Zuckerberg,
but those who were actually there on the inside molding this social media idea
into a game-changing, Goliath-sized company know the experience was far more
tumultuous and uncertain than one might expect.As a computer engineer turned
marketing innovator who worked with COO Sheryl Sandberg, Mike Hoefflinger had a
front-row seat to the company’s growing pains, stumbles, and reinventions. In
Becoming Facebook, he shares the challenges faced and lessons learned during the
coming-of-age times of the übercompany. Discover from an insider:• How Facebook
recovered from its “disastrous” IPO• How the growth team achieved the impossible•
Why Facebook’s newsfeed ads were the company’s most important business decision
ever• How Google+ attacked and lost• Why and how Instagram and WhatsApp were
added• And much more!Follow the social media giant from its almost mythical birth
all the way to the overwhelming success it has been solidified in today,
uncovering the lessons its leaders learned while overcoming setbacks and achieving
greatness.
Chaos Monkeys Antonio Garcia Martinez 2018-07-24 The instant New York Times
bestseller, now available in paperback and featuring a new afterword from the
author—the insider's guide to the Facebook/Cambridge Analytica scandal, the inner
workings of the tech world, and who really runs Silicon Valley “Incisive.... The
most fun business book I have read this year.... Clearly there will be people who
hate this book — which is probably one of the things that makes it such a great
read.” — Andrew Ross Sorkin, New York Times Imagine a chimpanzee rampaging through
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a datacenter powering everything from Google to Facebook. Infrastructure engineers
use a software version of this “chaos monkey” to test online services’
robustness—their ability to survive random failure and correct mistakes before
they actually occur. Tech entrepreneurs are society’s chaos monkeys. One of
Silicon Valley’s most audacious chaos monkeys is Antonio García Martínez. After
stints on Wall Street and as CEO of his own startup, García Martínez joined
Facebook’s nascent advertising team. Forced out in the wake of an internal product
war over the future of the company’s monetization strategy, García Martínez
eventually landed at rival Twitter. In Chaos Monkeys, this gleeful contrarian
unravels the chaotic evolution of social media and online marketing and reveals
how it is invading our lives and shaping our future.
Snow Crash Neal Stephenson 2003-08-26 The “brilliantly realized” (The New York
Times Book Review) modern classic that coined the term “metaverse”—one of Time’s
100 best English-language novels and “a foundational text of the cyberpunk
movement” (Wired) In reality, Hiro Protagonist delivers pizza for Uncle Enzo’s
CosoNostra Pizza Inc., but in the Metaverse he’s a warrior prince. Plunging
headlong into the enigma of a new computer virus that’s striking down hackers
everywhere, he races along the neon-lit streets on a search-and-destroy mission
for the shadowy virtual villain threatening to bring about infocalypse. Snow Crash
is a mind-altering romp through a future America so bizarre, so outrageous . . .
you’ll recognize it immediately.
Good Economics for Hard Times Abhijit V. Banerjee 2019-11-12 The winners of the
Nobel Prize show how economics, when done right, can help us solve the thorniest
social and political problems of our day. Figuring out how to deal with today's
critical economic problems is perhaps the great challenge of our time. Much
greater than space travel or perhaps even the next revolutionary medical
breakthrough, what is at stake is the whole idea of the good life as we have known
it. Immigration and inequality, globalization and technological disruption,
slowing growth and accelerating climate change--these are sources of great anxiety
across the world, from New Delhi and Dakar to Paris and Washington, DC. The
resources to address these challenges are there--what we lack are ideas that will
help us jump the wall of disagreement and distrust that divides us. If we succeed,
history will remember our era with gratitude; if we fail, the potential losses are
incalculable. In this revolutionary book, renowned MIT economists Abhijit V.
Banerjee and Esther Duflo take on this challenge, building on cutting-edge
research in economics explained with lucidity and grace. Original, provocative,
and urgent, Good Economics for Hard Times makes a persuasive case for an
intelligent interventionism and a society built on compassion and respect. It is
an extraordinary achievement, one that shines a light to help us appreciate and
understand our precariously balanced world.
Control Your Cash Greg McFarlane 2010-06-01 "A 14% credit card rate! What a deal!"
"Where it says 'adjustable' here on my mortgage - that means 'fixed', right?"
"Work until I retire, then collect Social Security. That's my wealth plan." If
you've ever wondered how your money works, where it goes or how it grows, stop
wondering. "Control Your Cash: Making Money Make Sense" deconstructs personal
finance so that everyone but the hopelessly inept can understand it. Inside the
book, you'll learn: [ how to get your bank accounts, credit cards and other
financial instruments to work for you, and not the other way around [ the right
way to buy a car (i.e. with the salesman cursing your name as you drive away) [
where and how to invest, and what all those symbols, charts and graphs mean [ how
to turn expenses into income, and stop living paycheck-to-paycheck [ whom the tax
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system is stacked against (hint: it's most of us) and how to use that to your
advantage [ the very key to wealth itself. In fact, the authors thought it was so
important they put it on the cover so you can read it even if you're too cheap to
buy the book: Buy assets, sell liabilities. Finally, a book that explains personal
finance not only in layman's terms, but in detail. If you can read, and have any
capacity for self-discipline, invest a few bucks in "Control Your Cash" now and
reap big financial rewards for the rest of your life.
The New Community Rules Tamar Weinberg 2009-07-01 Blogs, networking sites, and
other examples of the social web provide businesses with a largely untapped
marketing channel for products and services. But how do you take advantage of
them? With The New Community Rules, you'll understand how social web technologies
work, and learn the most practical and effective ways to reach people who frequent
these sites. Written by an expert in social media and viral marketing, this book
cuts through the hype and jargon to give you intelligent advice and strategies for
positioning your business on the social web, with case studies that show how other
companies have used this approach. The New Community Rules will help you: Explore
blogging and microblogging, and find out how to use applications such as Twitter
to create brand awareness Learn the art of conversation marketing, and how social
media thrives on honesty and transparency Manage and enhance your online
reputation through the social web Tap into the increasingly influential video and
podcasting market Discover which tactics work -- and which don't -- by learning
about what other marketers have tried Many consumers today use the Web as a voice.
The New Community Rules demonstrates how you can join the conversation, contribute
to the community, and bring people to your product or service.
Behavioral Finance: The Second Generation Meir Statman 2019-12-02 Behavioral
finance presented in this book is the second-generation of behavioral finance. The
first generation, starting in the early 1980s, largely accepted standard finance’s
notion of people’s wants as “rational” wants—restricted to the utilitarian
benefits of high returns and low risk. That first generation commonly described
people as “irrational”—succumbing to cognitive and emotional errors and misled on
their way to their rational wants. The second generation describes people as
normal. It begins by acknowledging the full range of people’s normal wants and
their benefits—utilitarian, expressive, and emotional—distinguishes normal wants
from errors, and offers guidance on using shortcuts and avoiding errors on the way
to satisfying normal wants. People’s normal wants include financial security,
nurturing children and families, gaining high social status, and staying true to
values. People’s normal wants, even more than their cognitive and emotional
shortcuts and errors, underlie answers to important questions of finance,
including saving and spending, portfolio construction, asset pricing, and market
efficiency.
Psychology Rose M Spielman 2018-08 The images in this textbook are in color. There
is a less-expensive non-color version available - search for ISBN 9781680922363.
Psychology is designed to meet scope and sequence requirements for the singlesemester introduction to psychology course. The book offers a comprehensive
treatment of core concepts, grounded in both classic studies and current and
emerging research. The text also includes coverage of the DSM-5 in examinations of
psychological disorders. Psychology incorporates discussions that reflect the
diversity within the discipline, as well as the diversity of cultures and
communities across the globe.
The Facebook Effect David Kirkpatrick 2011-02-01 An insider's history of the
online social network traces the collaborations and conflicts among its founders,
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the personalities that shaped its development, and the ways in which the site has
become an integral part of contemporary culture.
Principles of Management Openstax 2022-03-25 Principles of Management is designed
to meet the scope and sequence requirements of the introductory course on
management. This is a traditional approach to management using the leading,
planning, organizing, and controlling approach. Management is a broad business
discipline, and the Principles of Management course covers many management areas
such as human resource management and strategic management, as well as behavioral
areas such as motivation. No one individual can be an expert in all areas of
management, so an additional benefit of this text is that specialists in a variety
of areas have authored individual chapters. Contributing Authors David S. Bright,
Wright State University Anastasia H. Cortes, Virginia Tech University Eva
Hartmann, University of Richmond K. Praveen Parboteeah, University of WisconsinWhitewater Jon L. Pierce, University of Minnesota-Duluth Monique Reece Amit Shah,
Frostburg State University Siri Terjesen, American University Joseph Weiss,
Bentley University Margaret A. White, Oklahoma State University Donald G. Gardner,
University of Colorado-Colorado Springs Jason Lambert, Texas Woman's University
Laura M. Leduc, James Madison University Joy Leopold, Webster University Jeffrey
Muldoon, Emporia State University James S. O'Rourke, University of Notre Dame
The Attention Merchants Tim Wu 2017 "Originally published in hardcover in the
United States by Alfred A. Knopf, a division of Penguin Random House LLC, New
York, in 2016."-- Title page verso.
The Psychology of Money Morgan Housel 2020-09-08 Doing well with money isn’t
necessarily about what you know. It’s about how you behave. And behavior is hard
to teach, even to really smart people. Money—investing, personal finance, and
business decisions—is typically taught as a math-based field, where data and
formulas tell us exactly what to do. But in the real world people don’t make
financial decisions on a spreadsheet. They make them at the dinner table, or in a
meeting room, where personal history, your own unique view of the world, ego,
pride, marketing, and odd incentives are scrambled together. In The Psychology of
Money, award-winning author Morgan Housel shares 19 short stories exploring the
strange ways people think about money and teaches you how to make better sense of
one of life’s most important topics.
Always Day One Alex Kantrowitz 2020-04-07 "This is a terrific book" - Kara Swisher
An acclaimed tech reporter reveals the inner workings of Amazon, Facebook, Google,
Apple, and Microsoft, showing how to compete with the tech titans using their own
playbook. At Amazon, "Day One" is code for inventing like a startup, with little
regard for legacy. Day Two is, in Jeff Bezos's own words, "stasis, followed by
irrelevance, followed by excruciating, painful decline, followed by death." Most
companies today are set up for Day Two. They build advantages and defend them
fiercely, rather than invent the future. But Amazon and fellow tech titans
Facebook, Google, and Microsoft are operating in Day One: they prioritize
reinvention over tradition and collaboration over ownership. Through 130
interviews with insiders, from Mark Zuckerberg to hourly workers, Always Day One
reveals the tech giants' blueprint for sustainable success in a business world
where no advantage is safe. Companies today can spin up new products at record
speed -- thanks to artificial intelligence and cloud computing -- and those who
stand still will be picked apart. The tech giants remain dominant because they've
built cultures that spark continual reinvention. It might sound radical, but those
who don't act like it's always day one do so at their own peril. Kantrowitz
uncovers the engine propelling the tech giants' continued dominance at a stage
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when most big companies begin to decline. And he shows the way forward for
everyone who wants to compete with--and beat--the titans.
An Ugly Truth Sheera Frenkel 2021-07-13 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER //
WINNER OF THE SABEW BEST IN BUSINESS AWARD A Book of the Year: Fortune, Foreign
Affairs, The Times (London), Cosmopolitan, TechCrunch, WIRED “The ultimate
takedown.” – New York Times Book Review Award-winning New York Times reporters
Sheera Frenkel and Cecilia Kang unveil the tech story of our times in a riveting,
behind-the-scenes exposé that offers the definitive account of Facebook’s fall
from grace. Once one of Silicon Valley’s greatest success stories, Facebook has
been under constant fire for the past five years, roiled by controversies and
crises. It turns out that while the tech giant was connecting the world, they were
also mishandling users’ data, spreading fake news, and amplifying dangerous,
polarizing hate speech. The company, many said, had simply lost its way. But the
truth is far more complex. Leadership decisions enabled, and then attempted to
deflect attention from, the crises. Time after time, Facebook’s engineers were
instructed to create tools that encouraged people to spend as much time on the
platform as possible, even as those same tools boosted inflammatory rhetoric,
conspiracy theories, and partisan filter bubbles. And while consumers and
lawmakers focused their outrage on privacy breaches and misinformation, Facebook
solidified its role as the world’s most voracious data-mining machine, posting
record profits, and shoring up its dominance via aggressive lobbying efforts.
Drawing on their unrivaled sources, Sheera Frenkel and Cecilia Kang take readers
inside the complex court politics, alliances and rivalries within the company to
shine a light on the fatal cracks in the architecture of the tech behemoth. Their
explosive, exclusive reporting led them to a shocking conclusion: The missteps of
the last five years were not an anomaly but an inevitability—this is how Facebook
was built to perform. In a period of great upheaval, growth has remained the one
constant under the leadership of Mark Zuckerberg and Sheryl Sandberg. Both have
been held up as archetypes of uniquely 21st century executives—he the tech “boy
genius” turned billionaire, she the ultimate woman in business, an inspiration to
millions through her books and speeches. But sealed off in tight circles of
advisers and hobbled by their own ambition and hubris, each has stood by as their
technology is coopted by hate-mongers, criminals and corrupt political regimes
across the globe, with devastating consequences. In An Ugly Truth, they are at
last held accountable.
Psychology 2e Rose M. Spielman 2020-04-22
Things a Little Bird Told Me Biz Stone 2014-04-01 Biz Stone, the co-founder of
Twitter, discusses the power of creativity and how to harness it, through stories
from his remarkable life and career. THINGS A LITTLE BIRD TOLD ME From GQ's "Nerd
of the Year" to one of Time's most influential people in the world, Biz Stone
represents different things to different people. But he is known to all as the
creative, effervescent, funny, charmingly positive and remarkably savvy co-founder
of Twitter-the social media platform that singlehandedly changed the way the world
works. Now, Biz tells fascinating, pivotal, and personal stories from his early
life and his careers at Google and Twitter, sharing his knowledge about the nature
and importance of ingenuity today. In Biz's world: -Opportunity can be
manufactured -Great work comes from abandoning a linear way of thinking Creativity never runs out -Asking questions is free -Empathy is core to personal
and global success In this book, Biz also addresses failure, the value of
vulnerability, ambition, and corporate culture. Whether seeking behind-the-scenes
stories, advice, or wisdom and principles from one of the most successful
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businessmen of the new century, THINGS A LITTLE BIRD TOLD ME will satisfy every
reader.
Mark Zuckerberg: Creator of Facebook Jamie Weil 2015-01-01 Mark Zuckerberg's story
is an interesting one: who knew that a quiet, code-writing nerd would be the
creator of what we call social media, the Chairman and CEO of Facebook Inc., and
the youngest self-made billionaire. Primary sources with accompanying questions,
multiple prompts, timeline, index, and glossary also included. Aligned to Common
Core Standards and correlated to state standards. Core Library is an imprint of
Abdo Publishing, a division of ABDO.
The Uninhabitable Earth David Wallace-Wells 2020 "It is worse, much worse, than
you think. If your anxiety about global warming is dominated by fears of sea-level
rise, you are barely scratching the surface of what terrors are possible. In
California, wildfires now rage year-round, destroying thousands of homes. Across
the US, "500-year" storms pummel communities month after month, and floods
displace tens of millions annually. This is only a preview of the changes to come.
And they are coming fast. Without a revolution in how billions of humans conduct
their lives, parts of the Earth could become close to uninhabitable, and other
parts horrifically inhospitable, as soon as the end of this century. In his
travelogue of our near future, David Wallace-Wells brings into stark relief the
climate troubles that await -- food shortages, refugee emergencies, and other
crises that will reshape the globe. But the world will be remade by warming in
more profound ways as well, transforming our politics, our culture, our
relationship to technology, and our sense of history. It will be all-encompassing,
shaping and distorting nearly every aspect of human life as it is lived today.
Like An Inconvenient Truth and Silent Spring before it, The Uninhabitable Earth is
both a meditation on the devastation we have brought upon ourselves and an
impassioned call to action. For just as the world was brought to the brink of
catastrophe within the span of a lifetime, the responsibility to avoid it now
belongs to a single generation"-The Data Science Design Manual Steven S. Skiena 2017-07-01 This engaging and
clearly written textbook/reference provides a must-have introduction to the
rapidly emerging interdisciplinary field of data science. It focuses on the
principles fundamental to becoming a good data scientist and the key skills needed
to build systems for collecting, analyzing, and interpreting data. The Data
Science Design Manual is a source of practical insights that highlights what
really matters in analyzing data, and provides an intuitive understanding of how
these core concepts can be used. The book does not emphasize any particular
programming language or suite of data-analysis tools, focusing instead on highlevel discussion of important design principles. This easy-to-read text ideally
serves the needs of undergraduate and early graduate students embarking on an
“Introduction to Data Science” course. It reveals how this discipline sits at the
intersection of statistics, computer science, and machine learning, with a
distinct heft and character of its own. Practitioners in these and related fields
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will find this book perfect for self-study as well. Additional learning tools:
Contains “War Stories,” offering perspectives on how data science applies in the
real world Includes “Homework Problems,” providing a wide range of exercises and
projects for self-study Provides a complete set of lecture slides and online video
lectures at www.data-manual.com Provides “Take-Home Lessons,” emphasizing the bigpicture concepts to learn from each chapter Recommends exciting “Kaggle
Challenges” from the online platform Kaggle Highlights “False Starts,” revealing
the subtle reasons why certain approaches fail Offers examples taken from the data
science television show “The Quant Shop” (www.quant-shop.com)
The Accidental Billionaires Ben Mezrich 2009-07-14 NATIONAL BESTSELLER “The Social
Network, the much anticipated movie…adapted from Ben Mezrich’s book The Accidental
Billionaires.” —The New York Times Best friends Eduardo Saverin and Mark
Zuckerberg had spent many lonely nights looking for a way to stand out among
Harvard University’s elite, competitive, and accomplished student body. Then, in
2003, Zuckerberg hacked into Harvard’s computers, crashed the campus network,
almost got himself expelled, and was inspired to create Facebook, the social
networking site that has since revolutionized communication around the world. With
Saverin’s funding their tiny start-up went from dorm room to Silicon Valley. But
conflicting ideas about Facebook’s future transformed the friends into enemies.
Soon, the undergraduate exuberance that marked their collaboration turned into
out-and-out warfare as it fell prey to the adult world of venture capitalists, big
money, and lawyers.
Zero to One Peter Thiel 2014-09-16 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “This book
delivers completely new and refreshing ideas on how to create value in the
world.”—Mark Zuckerberg, CEO of Meta “Peter Thiel has built multiple breakthrough
companies, and Zero to One shows how.”—Elon Musk, CEO of SpaceX and Tesla The
great secret of our time is that there are still uncharted frontiers to explore
and new inventions to create. In Zero to One, legendary entrepreneur and investor
Peter Thiel shows how we can find singular ways to create those new things. Thiel
begins with the contrarian premise that we live in an age of technological
stagnation, even if we’re too distracted by shiny mobile devices to notice.
Information technology has improved rapidly, but there is no reason why progress
should be limited to computers or Silicon Valley. Progress can be achieved in any
industry or area of business. It comes from the most important skill that every
leader must master: learning to think for yourself. Doing what someone else
already knows how to do takes the world from 1 to n, adding more of something
familiar. But when you do something new, you go from 0 to 1. The next Bill Gates
will not build an operating system. The next Larry Page or Sergey Brin won’t make
a search engine. Tomorrow’s champions will not win by competing ruthlessly in
today’s marketplace. They will escape competition altogether, because their
businesses will be unique. Zero to One presents at once an optimistic view of the
future of progress in America and a new way of thinking about innovation: it
starts by learning to ask the questions that lead you to find value in unexpected
places.
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